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For more information or to discuss your 
requirements, please contact us today.

Let’s prevent slips trips and falls on 
pedestrian walkways! Take care and stay 
safe over the coming months. 

A very big thank you to all of our great 
customers. Here is an example of a few of 

the larger orders we received recently.

Welcome to the December  
issue of the Advance Anti-Slip 

Surfaces newsletter.  
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There are currently around 60 very large work orders 
in our system for a number of national and international 
projects that will be shipped from now until before we 
close for the Christmas break, with a huge many new 
projects still yet to be ordered. We haven’t seen this level 
of activity at the tail end of a calendrer year for a very 
long time, as many businesses’ wind down for the holiday 
season, which indicates 2023 is going to be an even busier 
year for us.

On that note, so we can recharge for the new year, please 
be advised that we will be closed over the following dates: 

CLOSING FROM:  
12.00 Noon Friday 23rd  December 2022

RE-OPENING FROM:  
08.30am Monday 9th January 2023 

Advance Anti-Slip Surfaces would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all our customers for their excellent 
support throughout 2022 and look forward to an even 
bigger year ahead. 

Have a safe and
wonderful Festive Season.

Stair, step and landing safety is vital for every pedestrian access area.  
Advance Anti-Slip has non-slip elements to suit every situation.

Merry 
Christmas
& HAPPY NEW YEAR

Safeplates for the top of a 
Silo in New South Wales

1000 Stair 
nosings for 
a mine site 
in central 
Queensland

520 Circular 
Ladder Rung 
Covers for 
a vessel in 
Southern Asia


